the RUUM school

14 October 2020
Dear parents and carers

Re: Parents Online Meet - Monday 19 October at 6pm

We would like to invite you to an online Meet at 6pm on Monday 19 October. The purpose of the
meeting is to involve and support you with online learning and learning from home as you are in a
unique position when it comes to your child working virtually and independently and your child can
gain so much more with your support.

This Friday is an online school day. We would like you to keep your child’s chromebook for an

extra night, which means they’ll return their boxes on Tuesday 20 October instead of Monday
19 October. We would like you to use the chromebook for the online Meet and will set up a Meet
through your child’s email account so you can log on that way or your child can show you how to.

| will lead the welcome session and we will briefly touch upon the curriculum, give a brief tour of the
new build and some up and coming events. We will also talk you through Google Classroom and
answer any questions you may have. The Meet should take approximately 30 minutes.

You are welcome to have your camera and sound turned off if this makes you feel more
comfortable. Staff will be there with cameras on and if you have any questions you can type it in
the Chat area.

Please get your child to support you with getting online, logged in and in the Meet. This is an
important activity to be done together. There is nothing 'private’ to be discussed in the meeting so
all pupils are welcome to stay and listen or leave.

Please let us know if you're unable to attend.

Thank you for supporting us and we look forward to meeting up with you on Monday evening.

Kind regards

Danielle Haxby
Head of School



